Please note that due to COVID-19, these precautions will be in place:
1. Only 175 tickets are available to each show. Social distancing will be in place. We will be seating patrons every other row, with 6 feet between parties/groups.
2. Please purchase ALL the tickets for everyone in your group, (i.e. if you are attending with a friend or another couple, all tickets need to be purchased at one time in order to sit together.)
3. If you would like to purchase more than 4 tickets, please call the Box Office for assistance at 318-227-9503.
4. Please be sure to bring your own masks. Masks are mandatory when entering any public facility, and must be worn even while seated. 
5. Per the State of Louisiana, we cannot have a bar. No food or drinks will be available.
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]There will be designated entry and exit doors in the lobby area.
7. Seating times will be staggered.  Once you enter, you will be directed to your seats. The lobby will be closed to reduce congregating in groups.
8. Bathrooms will be open with a sanitation crew on-hand to clean between uses. 
9. Exiting the theatre will be done by row/section to reduce congestion in the aisles at the end of the performance.
We are thrilled to be able to offer a live production at all in 2020. This is why we kindly ask you to please follow the procedures above. If you feel that you are unable or unwilling to do so, we ask that you consider attending a future production instead. 


